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HealthEquity to Release Q3 2015 Fiscal Year Financial Results on December 9, 2014

DRAPER, Utah, Nov. 21, 2014 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- HealthEquity, Inc. (Nasdaq:HQY), one of the largest HSA non-bank 
custodians, today announced that the company will release the results for its third quarter ended October 31, 2014 after the 

market closes on Tuesday, December 9, 2014. HealthEquity will hold a conference call for investors on Tuesday, December 9th 
at 5:00 p.m. EST during which management will review highlights from the company's third fiscal quarter 2015 results.

To access the conference call, dial 888-359-3627 or 719-325-2376 for international callers, and reference conference ID 
2052239.

An audio webcast of the call will be available live and archived on HealthEquity's investor relations website at 
http://ir.healthequity.com. 

A replay of the conference call will be available approximately one hour after conclusion of the call and will be accessible 
through January 9, 2015. The replay can be accessed by dialing 888-203-1112, or 719-457-0820 for international callers, and 
providing access code 2052239.

About HealthEquity

Founded in 2002, HealthEquity is one of the nation's oldest and largest dedicated health savings custodians. The Company's 
innovative technology platform and tax-advantaged accounts help members build health savings, while controlling health care 
costs. HealthEquity services more than 1.0 million healthcare accounts for 57 health plan partners and employees at 25,000+ 
companies across the United States.
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